
DATE:  April 16, 2024

TOPIC: 2024 Rutledge Hall Cabling Upgrades Bid

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

The Board of Education approves expenditures over $10,000.

Bids for the Rutledge Hall low voltage cabling project were received at 11:30 a.m. on Thursday, March 28, 2024. 

There were seven (7) bidders of record; two (2) bids were received.

StudioGC performed the bid packet evaluations that led to recommending Applied Communications Group as 

the lowest responsible, responsive bidder. The recommendation, bid tabulation and bid packet follow in the 

attachments.

Fiscal Impact:

$733,045.12 total base bid which includes a $300,000 allowance.

Recommendation:

     The Facilities Committee concurs with the Administration’s recommendation to the Board of

Education to approve this bid from Applied Communications Group for the 2024 Rutledge Hall Cabling 

Upgrades project in the amount of $733,045.12 to commence June 10, 2024 and be completed by August 16, 

2024.
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